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Dates for your diary
Thursday 1st December – Year 9 parents evening
Thursday 1st – Thursday 15th December – Year 11 mock exams
Monday 5th December – Christmas Concert
Monday 12th December – Presentation Evening
Thursday 15th December – Last day of term

Progress Checks
Pupils will be bringing home their progress checks from Assessment Cycle 1 on Thursday 1st December.
The grades that have been awarded reflect a working at grade based upon the classwork, homework, and
assessments that they have completed since the start of the school year. Pupils will have reflected upon
the progress they have made, please can you complete page 46 in their planners with any comments in
regards to progress or attitude to learning.

Christmas Performing Arts 

Showcase: 

Monday 5th December 2022 6.30pm 

Tickets available on parent pay: £5

Year 9 Parents Evening
Year 9 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 1st December . This is an important opportunity for you to discuss
with your child’s teachers how well they have settled into Year 9, their strengths, and targets for
improvement.
Appointments are made on school cloud but this is a face to face parents evening at Park Hall. If you are
unable to attend for any reason, please make sure you inform Mr Williams. your child’s Head of Year, on
awilliams@parkhall.org so we can invite you into school at another time to discuss your child’s progress.

An amazing
poem
‘BLOCK IT’
written by
Dexter
Wilkes 7a1se
for his
homework
on Cyber
Bullying.

In Mr Goodridge’s Year 8 STEM lesson, the group were tasked with
designing a cover for a DVD with a focus on a film themed around
anti-bullying week. With conversations around the theme of anti-
bullying and key features of a DVD cover, the STEM class designed
some wonderful DVD covers with powerful messages and themes.
Work written by: Grace McLeod, Ella Walsh-Prime and Eve Barton.

Excellent classwork and homework
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